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Hazel L. Johnson 
Law Library Services Consultant 

Ms. Sally Wiant, Chair 
SEAALL Scholarship Committee 
Law Library 
Washington & Lee University 
Lexington, Virginia 24450 

Dear Sally: 

December 31 , 1993 

4 709 Lakeview EstaJes Drive 
Northport, Alabama 35476 

205-339-7514 

Thanks very much to you and the members of the SEAALL Scholarship 
Committee for the award of a Lucille Eliot Scholarship in the amount of $265. I will 
definitely accept the award with much appreciation and anticipation of attending an 
excellent SEAALL meeting. I understand the reporting requirements and will fulfill 
them promptly. Thanks again. 

Sincerely, 
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